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Gail Payne

From: Lorin Laiacona Salem <lolasa29@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, October 27, 2021 5:48 PM
To: Gail Payne
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2021-1411 Support Moving Parking Enforcement to Public Works

Ms. Payne, 
 
I am writing to you and the Transportation Commission in support of moving parking enforcement to Public 
Works. Doing so is in keeping with our city's goal to increase equity and decrease the use of police for non-
critical items. I am also, quite frankly, very concerned at the idea of APD having access to ALPR information 
and would like to see that steps are taken, including excluding APD from enforcement, to make sure that they 
do not get access to that information. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Regards, 
Lorin Salem 
Alameda 


